
Autumn Meeting/AGM at  
Stratford-on-Avon Golf Club 

4th September 
 

With perfect weather for golf on Tuesday, 4 September 2012 the WGC Autumn Meeting was held at 
Stratford on Avon Golf Club and 102 members competed for prizes.  

After the AGM and formal dinner Barry McDonald ,the WGC Captain, presented the prizes for the 
fourball better ball stableford competition.  

Nearest the pin on the tenth hole was John Loynton whose ball was half an inch away from a hole in 
one. 

The salvers for the first prize were won by Chris Gibson and David Williams of Robin Hood Golf Club with 
47 points. 

In second place were Barry Pegler & Simon Daysh with 43 points and in third place were Keith Oag and 
Dick Reynolds, both pairs from Rugby Golf Club.  

  
David Williamson 
Hon. Secretary   
 

Winners Chris Gibson and David Williams of Robin Hood Golf Club with 47 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Second were Barry Pegler & Simon Daysh from Rugby Golf Club with 43 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Third were Keith Oag and Dick Reynold also from Rugby 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nearest the Pin winner John Loynton from Robin Hood Golf Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



The Registration Desk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Presentations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Another Presentation 

 

 

 


